
October 25, 2020 Bulletin Announcements 
 

We will be celebrating Heritage Sunday on November 1. It will look a 
little different this year as we celebrate the lives of the members we have 
lost (and a few friends of the church as well) and recognize those that 
have been members for 50 years or more. 
  
Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website : 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 
 

Dear families, 
We miss you!!!! (and we understand your many concerns about returning to church)  

After some brainstorming and prayer, we think we have come up with an idea for you. We are 
blocking off the first row of pews in the balcony for insurance purposes. This will leave us with 
the ability to have “assigned” family pews. You will be able to have the same pew each week in 
the balcony and we will be able to sanitize in between services. We have added carpet under 
the pew to help reduce the noise.  

You will need to wear your masks to enter the building but once you are in your pew, you 
will be able to remove your mask as long as you are seated. 

If you are interested in “reserving” a pew in the balcony. Please contact the office so that 
we can have your area all set up when you are ready to return.  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 

We are collecting NEW socks for “Socktober” to help out Northern 
Chautauqua Community Foundation. There is a box by the side glass 

door for sock donations. 
 

Please note: at this time the Food Pantry is NOT accepting donations of 
clothing and shoes or adult diapers. We will let you know when this 

changes. 
 

The November/December Upper Room is now available. There are some 
in the pink bin outside the glass door and there are some on the table by the 

glass door 
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